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Senator Hottinger

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring the Tuscarawas County Historical Society on its 

Centennial.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 134th General Assembly 
of Ohio are pleased to congratulate the Tuscarawas County Historical 
Society on its One Hundredth Anniversary; and

WHEREAS, Recognition of this prestigious milestone is a fitting 
tribute to the Tuscarawas County Historical Society for its efforts to 
preserve and promote the area’s unique story. Established in 1921, the 
organization has been celebrated for participating in community events 
and providing valuable programs, including tours of historic sites and 
the maintenance of the Tusc Kent Archives, which chronicles the local 
history and citizenry; and

WHEREAS, Over the past century, the Tuscarawas County Historical 
Society has fostered education and culture by providing a variety of 
innovative and beneficial services. Its anniversary is a justifiable 
source of pride and an excellent reflection not only on the 
association itself but also on all those who sustain it, including its 
members, who have given tirelessly of their time, energy, and support 
to the nonprofit; and

WHEREAS, The Tuscarawas County Historical Society has certainly 
succeeded in its mission to uplift the rich heritage of bygone days. 
In this modern era, in which the durability of goods and values is 
often measured in months and days rather than in years and decades, it 
is enlightening to discover that some representations of the past 
still stand for future generations as a testament to previous 
achievements; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 134th General 
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Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, commend the Tuscarawas 
County Historical Society on its One Hundredth Anniversary and salute 
it as an outstanding community resource; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to Tuscarawas County Historical 
Society.
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